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Rosenberg Corey

From: ideanet <ideanet@budget.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:16 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Re: HB-2004 A

To whom it may concern,  
My husband and I have been good landlords for 22 years,  and do not believe that HB 2004 A will solve 
Tenants' problems of finding affordable rentals. By controlling rents and not allowing landlords to handle their 
properties as a business,  it will in turn cause landlords to sell out and thus cause further shortages. The root of 
the problem needs to be addressed: new funding for affordable housing in metro areas so that contractors & 
owners can qualify to build. 
Please vote no on HB 2004A . 
Thank you 
Classic Housing 
Daniel & Shirley Barklind 
 
 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 


